
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Upcoming Dates 

01 May Bank Holiday 

03 May Reception to Year 6 
School Photographs 

04 May Year 8 Parents Evening 
All subjects 

08 May Bank Holiday 
09 May Year 6 SATS Week 

09 May Year 8 Camp 
Information Evening 

18 May Wonder Dome 
Year 5 to Year 7 

18 May Year 7 Parents Evening 
All Subjects 

24 May Open Book Afternoon  
Year 5 and 6 

25 May Year 7 and Year 8  
English Maths Parents Evening 

26 May Last Day of Term 

05 June Start of Term 6 
12 June 

– 
16 June 

Year 6 Camp 

04 July Sports Day  
(Y7-10) 

05 July Big Step-Up Day 

07 July Inset Day 

13 July Music Journey Feeder Day (Year 5 and 
Year 6) 

12 July 
- 

14 July 
Year 8 Camp 

14 July Reception to Year 6 Sports Day 

21 July Last Day of Term 

I can’t quite believe that we’re nearly halfway through term 
5! We’ve still got lots to look forward to here in Middle 
School.  I am especially excited about the Space Dome which 
will be visiting for Years 5, 6 and 7 towards the end of term 
and our “Big Help Out” for the King’s Coronation which we 
are holding on the 05 May. 
 
I am currently working with Miss Cerepanova and Mr 
Marshall to plan a smooth transition for all of our students 
as, before we know it, September will be here and the next 
stage of our children’s journey through our academy will 
begin. 
 
Finally, thank you for completing the recent parent voice.  
Some feedback included parents/carers asking for increased 
curriculum information. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of this term’s curriculum.  The 
curriculum map sets out what your child’s year group will be 
learning over this term; we will send one at the beginning of 
each new term. 
 
We hope you have a lovely bank holiday.  
 
Mrs Watts 
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Mrs Watts 
Assistant Principal and 
Head of Middle School 

Year 8 Camp Meeting 
You may have noticed a meeting date for the Year 8 camp on 
the last newsletter, this has now been rescheduled to 
Tuesday 09 May in the Hexagon from 4pm.  
 
In this meeting we will discuss everything you need to know 
about the camp from travel arrangements to the type of 
activities your child will get up to when they are at camp.  
 
If you are unable to make this date, please let the middle 
school office know by emailing koa.middleschool@clf.uk or 
alternatively by calling: 01179 927127.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Nathan and Mrs Watts. 
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